
Belvedere Park Primary Schoolôs vision is to provide a high quality education and prepare our students to  
become active, engaged and responsible citizens of the local and wider community.  We aim to prepare  
students to contend with a very dynamic 21st century in which creativity, cooperative work, connectedness to 
the world and adaptability are key features.  We value achievement, excellence, curiosity, innovation,  
respect and responsibility, perseverance, integrity, inclusiveness, respect for diversity, compassion, honesty 
and equity.  We believe in high expectations for all students, a commitment to hard work and the development 
of optimism. 
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Dates to remember  
February 
11thï 13thðParent-Teacher meetings  
12th Foundation do not attend 
19th Foundation do not attend 
26th Foundation now fulltime 
March 
9th Labour Dayðpublic holiday 
12th School Photos 
13th House Aths 
16th Division swimming 
20th Pupil Free Day 
23rdï 25thðGrade 5/6 Camp 
27th Last day Term 1 

April 
13th Easter Monday public holiday 
14th  (Tuesday) Term 2 commences 
May 
12thð21stðNAPLAN 
18th Cross Country St Annes 
18thð21st Education Week 
22nd Pupil Free Day 
 
Welcome to 2020! The start to the school year has been 
very smooth and I congratulate all the children on their 
positive attitude and wonderful behaviour- well done!  We 
are very proud of our children and of the work we do in 
developing them, in partnership with you all.  
 
The Victorian Curriculum continues to be the focus of our 
teaching and learning program with Literacy and  
Numeracy development at the top of our list along with 
Engagement and Student Wellbeing. We are always 
pleased with our children and their academic achieve-
ments. Their conduct remains very impressive so I know 
you will join with me in wishing them a wonderful 2020! 
When it comes to school education, the most successful 
children are those who attend regularly, arrive on time 
and are surrounded by positive messages and supportive 
actions at home and at school.  
 
In 2020 we welcome Mrs Berry in Year 3/4 and welcome 
back Mrs Clarke from Family Leave. For those who may 
not have heard, I am the Acting Principal for first term. 
 
We extend a very warm welcome to our new Foundation 
children and their families into our school community. 
Thanks to the great work of parents and staff in preparing 
them for their big day, they were excited about starting 
school and ready to go! I trust that all our Foundation 
parents will feel comfortable to approach their childôs 
teachers should they require clarification of anything that 

July 
23rd District Track Ballam Park 
25th Grade 1/2 incursionðFairytales 
August 
6th School Council 
12th Tickets on sale from Frankston Arts Centre 
14th Photo day for Concert photos 
15th Foundation 2020  Preview  12.30ð1.15pm 
23rd Foundation excursionðMoonlit Sanctuary 
27th Fatherôs Day Stall 
29th School concert Frankston Arts Centre 12.15pm 
and 7.00pm 

September 

 
is happening at school or to bring important information 
to our attention. 
 
Student Absences and Your Contact Details 
Again in 2020 we ask that you contact the school, as 
early as possible, when your child is absent. This is a 
Department of Education and Training measure to  
ensure that your childôs whereabouts is known, by  
parents, carers and the school. This additional safety 
measure should assist in increasing child safety across 
our State. Therefore, in 2020 and beyond, weôll be  
contacting you when your child is absent from school if 
the reason for the absence is not known by us. Please 
phone the school by 9:00am and select óoption 1ô to 
record your childôs absence.                                                                                                                              
Remember to notify the office if your contact details, 
particularly your mobile numbers, have changed. It is 
also important that we have a contact number 
(emergency contact) for any occasions where we are 
unable to contact you.  
 
Staff Car Park ï Child Safety ï Please do not use 
the carpark as a thoroughfare. 
Please do not enter or leave the school via the staff car 
park. This is potentially very dangerous as vehicles are 
coming and going before and after school. The staff car 
park is always out of bounds to everyone but staff. 
 
Important for you to know - Personal Property 
Brought to School 
Personal property brought to school by students is not 
insured by the school or covered by school insurance, 
and is not the responsibility of the Department of  
Education and Training if that property is lost, stolen or 
damaged.  
 
Important for you to know - Accident Insurance 
Parents/guardians are responsible for paying the cost of 
medical treatment for injured students, including any 
transport costs. Reasonably low cost accident insurance 
policies are available from commercial insurers. 
 
School Council Elections 
Each year an election is held for half of the positions on 
School Council. The School Council consists of eight 
parents, four staff members and the principal as the 
Executive Officer. The current councillors are  
welcome to reapply for membership positions. Our 
School Council meetings begin by 5.00pm on eight 
Tuesdays across the year.  Nomination forms are avail-
able at the office from Wednesday 12th February and 
must be returned to the office by  Wednesday 19th 
February with nominations posted by 20th February and 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wavefm.com.au%2Fimages%2Fstories%2F2015%2F07%2Ffete2_7a557.jpeg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wavefm.com.au%2Fnews%2Fillawarra-newsroom%2F586-features%2Fkidszone-events%2F91058-st-brigid-s-spring-fete


 
 
.  

 

 

 

       

elections to follow. 
 
Some Helpful Information:  
The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) is 
available again this year and you can apply  

immediately if you hold a Centre Link Card, Health 
Care Card, you are a foster parent or a DVA 
(white) Card holder. The forms are available at 
our office for new applications and the deadline 
for their return is 26th June 2020. If you applied 
last year and received the benefit and your card 
is still valid, you do not need to apply again in 
2020.  

Your booklists are due to be paid by 13th February 
2020. Please contact Jess (our Business        
Manager) if you have any queries. If you did not 
receive the booklist information please collect 
one from the office. 

Information regarding our school uniform, studentsô 
use of mobile phones and riding of bikes and 
scooters to school can be found in the Policies 
section on our school website. Bikes and     
scooters must not be ridden in the school 
grounds before and after school. Helmets are 
compulsory. 

School sunhats are compulsory. If your child does 
not have one, they can be purchased from    
Primary School Wear in Carrum Downs, 22/13 
Gateway Drive. 

Whilst our hall is in use, assemblies will be held at 
the front of the school when the weather      
permits, 9:10am Mondays. 

As we commenced the year with only one Pupil Free 
Day before the children returned, we still have 
three more to take during the year. The dates 
for these are 20th March, 22nd May and 27th   
November 

Last day of term 1 is Friday 27th March ï 2.30pm 
finish. 

 
The school newsletter is sent home fortnightly and can 
also be accessed on our schoolôs website or the Flexibuzz 
app.  
I hope youôve all had the opportunity to participate in the 
parent-teacher meetings this week, either in person or 
over the phone. Please contact your childôs teacher if you 
need to reschedule.  
 
Iôm looking forward to a fantastic first term with        
everyone!  
 
Merran 
 
 

Moomba Swim School 
Offers a small, intimate 
and friendly  
environment, ideal for 
teaching and building  
confidence. 
38 years experience ï all 
levels of swimming from 
babies, pre school  
children and squad level are taught.  
 
Lifesaving Vic levels, bronze levels and  
racework. 
Moomba Street Seaford     Ph: 9786 3324 

 
Moomba Swim School
Offers a small, 
intimate and friendly environment,
for teaching and building confidence. 
Over 18 years teaching life 
saving skills to children up to 
Bronze Cross
7 Moomba Street Seaford   Ph 9786 3324

February 
11th Finn M 
 Tyrale T 
 Mia H 
12th Davis L 
 Chloe V 
13th Emmett H 
 Abby L 
14th Eliott R 
 Zachary F 
15th Jaga D 
 Steel D 
16th Zoe N 
 Indigo W 
 Jade C 
20th Harley W 
21st Lachlan E 
 Hayley B 
22nd Mark C 
 Maddy K 
23rd Ashton P-A 
24th Kalai H-OôN 

 Happy Birthday 

 
FB Addison OôD 
FC Eve K 
FW Jimmy H 
1/2E Jaga D 
1/2L Noah T 
1/2H Jacqueline D 
1/2B Elijah M 
3/4G Charlotte M 
3/4F Ashton B 
3/4H Alex B Bonnie-Rae T 
3/4M Iona T 
5/6H Kayla A 
5/6L Tarlae B 
 


